
Fox Hills Country Club
2005 Country Club Drive
Paragould, AR 72450
870-236-7847

March, 2019

Tournament Schedule – 2019
  April 27-28    3 person scramble
  May 11      Mixed pairs scramble
  June 1-2         2-person scramble
  June 22-23    Member/Guest
  Aug 24-25   Club championships
  Sept 14-15     Fox Hills Cup
  October 5-6    1-person scramble

Next  Board  meeting  is  scheduled
for March 21 at 6 p.m.  

Cart  shed  rental  payments  are  due
during the month  of  March.   Sheds
are rented April 1 – March 31.   Some
folks have already started to pay, and
we appreciate that.   Please tell  the
personnel what # cart shed you are
paying for.   I think we have managed
to  keep  accurate  lists  of  cart  shed
rentals this year, but it never hurts to
double check!

A huge THANK YOU!!!!  and shout
out to Anthony Watson for all the
work  that  he  put  in  on  installing
the new flooring.   A lot of people
helped to  get  that  job  done,  and
we  appreciate  all  of  them!  Our
clubhouse certainly looks better!!!

Fox Hills Golf League will begin play on April
4 at 5 p.m.  Initial dues are $20/person plus
$5  for  each  Thursday  evening  play.
Everyone is invited to join (ladies, too!).  All
proceeds will be used for   prizes and any
remaining  funds  will  be  used  for  course
improvements.  Please contact Bobby Baker
with any questions 476-6453.   Do NOT pay
clubhouse  personnel!  Please  pay  Bobby
Baker directly.

Thanks  again  to  Steve  Williams,  Jerry
Messer,  Dennis  Matthews,  Ronnie
Webb,  Anthony  Watson,  Jason
MacDonald, Tommy Ricker, Larry House,
Simon  Ramirez,  Richard  Pope,  Lanita
Wadley,  Van  Bowden,  Randy  Wallace.
All of these folks helped with some part
of  the  renovation  and  cleaning  of  our
clubhouse.   I  am sure  that  there  were
others, also.  I thank them, as well, and
apologize for failing to name them.  

Beginning March 1, the course will open for
play at 12:00 noon on Mondays.   
April 1 through October 31, the course will
open at 1:00 p.m. on Mondays.


